
USS Caiman SS-323 Association 

2024 Reunion Submarine Tour  

  

We set up a tour of one of the submarines at Ballast Point.  

As of April 11, 2024 there are 15 people that have signed up for the tour.  According to the PAO 

the maximum size for a tour is 15.  If we have more than that, they will probably split the group.   

The tour is going to be at 1500 on Wednesday May 8th.  

We won’t know what boat it will be until sometime in April.  

You are on your own for transportation to and from the sub base.  

If you have an indefinite military ID, you will be able to drive onto the base.  For those that don’t 

have a military ID, you will park in the lot at the gate and carpool with anyone that has an ID, or 

with others that don’t, and an escort will lead you onto the base and to the boat.   

  

Sub Tour Requirements  

  

1. Must be at least 8 years old  

2. Guests 18 and older must have some form of government-issued identification like a driver’s 

license or passport.  

3. Must be able to climb long vertical ladders.  

4. Wear jeans or slacks and closed-toed shoes  

5. Maximum number of guests in a group for the tour is 15   

6. Photography and personal electronics devices, i.e. cell phones, tablets, laptops, etc., 

are not authorized.  

7. Submarine Squadron 11 must be notified if any proposed guests are foreign nationals or dual 

citizens no later than 6 weeks prior to the proposed tour date to allow for further processing 

ahead of the tour.   
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